
Senate Committee on Health Care 

 

Dear Chair Monnes Anderson and Committee Members, 

 

RE: SB 810 - STRONGLY OPPOSE 

 

SB metals in the free market that is already providing this service. Government 

has no business competing with the open market. 

 

Once more, the banks and financial institutions that have health savings accounts 

available will return interest to the consumer, where this bill robs Oregonians of 

any gain of interest. 

 

This is a bad bill and only demonstrates another growth in government that is a 

power grab. 

 

Donna Bleiler 

 


